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Message from the Head… 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children have returned from the half term break with positive behaviour across the school. Where we have needed to 
support behaviour, children have been able to reflect on their actions honestly and openly. We are proud of the progress 
some children have made with their honest reflections during this school year. 

I have been made aware of some challenges with driving and parking in the areas around school this week. We appreciate 
the need for you to get children to school on time, often as part of your own busy working days, but there are a few things I 
think you could support us with. Please be considerate when parking outside people’s homes and driveways; please 
consider your speed as you drive through the village and amongst the children and families walking, cycling and scooting 
towards school; and please avoid using the school’s car park to leave your car whilst you drop children to school. The road 
and access routes to the school get blocked very quickly; priority must be given to allowing those on foot to get into school 
safely. We also have a coach dropping children travelling from Hilton. The coach needs space to turn around at the junction 
of Honey Hill and School Lane. 

Our next round of ‘Parents’ Evenings’ which we usually hold at the end of the spring term, will be held in the first week of 
the summer term this year. Our face-to-face meetings will take place on Wednesday 23rd April, with online appointments on 
Thursday 24th April. A letter inviting you to book your appointments will be sent to you during the last week of term, w/c 
31.3.25. Please look out for it to secure your appointment with your child/ren’s class teacher. 

Mrs Dino will be hosting a coffee morning on Tuesday 25th March, from 9.00am in the school hall. This is open to all parents 
/ carers interested in finding out a little more about our SEND provision, meeting other parents and making new 
connections, or just coming in for a chat and a hot drink. All welcome! 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you in school next week for breakfasts as part of our Reading Week! World Book 
Day is next Thursday, 6th March. 
 

With best wishes for the weekend, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
W/c 3rd Mar – World Book Week Reading Breakfast 
Week.  See attached previous letter outlining 
timings/dates. 
 
Tuesday, 4th Mar – Pancake Day Special Dessert 
Menu attached. 
 
Thursday, 6th Mar - World Book Day (see separate 
comms).  There will also be a World Book Day Lunch 
(as per attached menu) on this day. 
 
Monday, 10th Mar - PTA Cake Sales & Pre Loved 
Uniform Sale (after school). 
 
Thursday, 13th Mar – Science Fair in the Hall from 
3.30pm. 
 
Friday, 21st & Monday, 26th Mar – Mothers & Others 
Present Room. 

 

Reminders & Other Info… 

PGL 25 – final balances are due to be paid in full 
by 25th April. Interim payments can be made via 
School Gateway app. Please ensure you can pay 
the remainder by the deadline.  
 
 

Diary Dates 


